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October 13, 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
With Halloween around the corner, please remind your child of our school’s expectations for 
Tuesday, October 31st: 
 

 
 All students should come to school as they would on any other day without wearing a 

costume.  All costumes should be kept at home. 
 

 Our younger students (grades 2, 3, and 4) will be participating in special crafts on 
Halloween. 

 
 Students should not bring candy to school to distribute to their peers. As always, no candy, 

soda or artificial sweetener will be included during any crafts or classroom activities. 
 

 The PTG-sponsored Halloween Dance is scheduled for Friday, October 27th from 5:30-
7:00 PM.  No drop-offs please. 
 

 During the Halloween dance, extras such as swords and baseball bats are not permitted 
in order to maintain a safe environment for everyone. 
 
 

Thank you for your continued support in helping us to provide safe opportunities for our students.  
I am looking forward to seeing everyone at the Halloween dance! 
 
Warmest regards, 
 
 
 
Kurt Simon 
 


